
Cabinet-in-Confidence




Subject: National Container Deposit Scheme - Submission

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I am writing today to give my support to the introduction of a national container deposit scheme.   I feel the introduction of such a scheme cannot come too soon.  It will make people think twice about throwing money away.  The amount of pollution caused by thoughtless individuals seems to be on the rise.  I regularly collect discarded drink cans, plastic and glass bottles on my regular walks, both in urban and bush localities.  This pollution impacts not only on local residents, their pets and wildlife, but it also impacts on how tourists see Australia.  People won't be impressed by the "Lucky Country" if all they can see is rubbish. 
 
On a recent trip overseas I was in a harbour that was littered by take away containers, plastic bags, bottles and other man made debris - it was not a good look and took the shine off what I thought was quite a nice little village.  Unfortunately, this area was where there were wild dolphins and my concern was that they would end up extinct due to inadvertently swallowing this rubbish when it was taken up by the currents.  Don't let this happen in Australia!
 
Yours faithfully,
 
Olha Brumerskyj
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